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 The Ravenna Township Board of Trustees met in Special Session at the Ravenna Township 

Trustee’s Meeting Room, 6145 Spring Street, Ravenna, Ohio, on February 6, 2024, at 6:30pm.   

Roll call showed the following present: Trustees Vince Coia, Jim DiPaola, and Hank T. 

Gibson; Zoning Inspector Lori Rotondo, Administrative Assistant Melissa Murphy. 

 

Audience in attendance:  

• Frank Hairston 

• Rachel Belvin 

• Ladell Belvin 

• Loretta Jones 

• Donald Nelson 

• Joyce Harris 

• Sidney Harris  

• Geraldine Nelson  

 

 Jim explained the purpose of this Public Hearing was to discuss the process with the 

property owners in attendance regarding the removal of structures located at 6640 Sumner Road and 

5451 Portage Street in Ravenna Township, Ohio. The Land Bank will be handling the removal 

process which will take place between Spring and Summer 2024. 

 

 All property owners in attendance were informed that they will still be responsible for 

maintaining the vacant parcels and will need to continue to pay property taxes once the structures 

have been removed.  

  

ADJOURNMENT 

 A motion was made by Jim DiPaola, seconded by Hank T. Gibson to adjourn the special 

meeting at 6:35 PM. R/C: Vince Coia, yes; Jim DiPaola, yes: Hank T. Gibson, yes. Motion Passed. 
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